
From: Shea, Karen M.
Sent: 3/15/2010 10:50:43 PM

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)To:
Phillips, Paul S. (paul.phillips@cpuc.ca.gov); Banks, Juliane 
(mliane.banks@cpuc.ca.govl: Wales. Natalie (natalic.wales@cpuc.ca.gov'):

Shea, Karen M.

Cc:
Redacte

Redacted

(karen.shea@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Possible tour of PG&E Core Gas Trading Pit On June 8

Hello
Bill,

It was nice to see
you from afar at the PANC meeting last week. After Comr. Simon's speech we 
talked with Laura Scott from PG&E. As a result of that conversation,
Comr. Simon is interested is a possible tour of PG&E's gas trading
pit.

Anyway, we had a
scheduling meeting today with Comr. Simon and identified June 8 as a possible 
day he could be available for a tour. Would it be possible to see if 
June 8 could work for PG&E?

I'll be out through
May 26 and will look forward to touching base when I return.

My
best,

Karen
Shea

650.346.6150

SB GT&S 0493007
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Karen,
I enjoyed seeing you today and hearing
the PANC lunch speech. You and your colleagues are doing a fantastic job 
of preparing Commissioner Simon.
Commissioner Simon expressed interest in a
tour of Core's Gas Trading Pit. Such a tour can easily be arranged, so 
please let me know the next steps to accommodating his request.
Also,
since we weren't too successful catching up today, let's schedule a lunch 
together in the near future.

Redacted

Reply Forward

Karen SheaBegin forwarded message: > From]Redacted 
Mar 9 (6 
days ago)

> Date: March ...

Reply | Karen Shea to [Redacted 
show details Mar 9 (6 days ago)

Great to see you too. Thank you for talking with me. We 
will talk internally about a tour for Comr Simon on Gas 
Procurement.
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